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Communications Employee Down Room Dedication 

 

On Thursday, May 17, 2018, at 10:00 a.m., Safer Dallas Better Dallas will 

dedicate the Communications Employee Down Room to the Dallas Police 

Department. This room is located within the Dallas Police Communications 

Call Center and will serve as a quiet room where employees will be able to 

retreat after handling a stressful call or situation. This room was made 

possible from private donations through Safer Dallas Better Dallas.  

 

There will also be an opportunity for the media to tour the 911 Call Center 

and view the upgrades which have taken place over the course of the past 

year. Cameras will be allowed in the Call Center as long as certain 

restrictions are abided by. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Media Relations office at (214) 

671-4065.       
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